LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL,

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE NO. 3 - EDUCATION

ERRATUM

Please note the following error in the Portfolio Committee No. 3 — Education's report entitled Future
development of the NSW tertiary education sector.

The first sentence of paragraph 4.2 on page 40 of the committee's report Future development of the NSW
tertiary education sector is incorrectly worded as:

4.2. At the University of Sydney, which has the highest proportion of international students in
NSW, international student revenue was 63 pet cent of the university's total revenue in 2019."

The cotrect wording for the first sentence of paragraph 4.2 on page 40 should read, with additional
words underlined:

4.2. At the University of Sydney, which has the highest proportion of international students in
NSW, international student revenue was 63 pet cent of the university's total revenue from
student fees in 2019."
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